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Comments: Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Study for Lochsa, Selway, and Clearwater watersheds

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

Hello.  My name is Willard Smith. I am a U.S. citizen and a resident of Denver, CO.  

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation as wild and

scenic.  I request that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final suitability report. 

 

I make recreational trips to the watersheds of the Lochsa, Selway, and Clearwater rivers each summer for

camping, boating, and fishing. These watersheds are extremely important to remain undisturbed from mining and

logging activities in order to continue support for their outstanding water quality, wildlife, and recreational values

for Americans like myself. 

 

Thank you for your time.

 

Willard Smith

 

-- 

 

Make America Wet Again!

 


